
05 February 2019 

Dear Dai 

Healthy Weight: Healthy Wales 

As part of the Children, Young People and Education Committee’s forward work plan for 2019, 

Members agreed to consider the Welsh Government’s Healthy Weight: Healthy Wales consultation 

from a children and young people’s perspective.   

As you will be aware, on the 17 January 2019, the Minister for Health and Social Services published 

the draft for consultation, with a closing date of 12 April 2019. 

At our meeting this week the Committee agreed its approach. To avoid duplicating the Welsh 

Government’s consultation process, the Committee will engage with a small group of stakeholders 

to discuss the draft from a children and young people’s perspective. The Chief Medical Officer has 

also been invited to a formal committee meeting to discuss any issues identified by stakeholders 

and Members.  

Given the relevance of this work to your remit, I am writing to make you aware of our planned 

approach and to extend an invitation to Members of the Health, Social Care and Sport Committee 

to participate. Alternatively, given the common membership of both Committees, you may be 

content that the CYPE Committee take this work forward at this early stage. 

We will keep you updated on developments and will share with you any written outputs. 

Yours sincerely 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

Dai Lloyd AM 

Chair, Health, Social Care and Sport Committee 

Pwyllgor Iechyd, Gofal Cymdeithasol a Chwaraeon 
Health, Social Care and Sport Committee 
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